From: David Castle

Sent: 01 March 2019 14:25
To: Sexton, Gavin
Alex

Subject: 29 Willow Rd. App No. 2019/0915/P

planning | .,

From: The Heath & Hampstead Society.

This application is very thin and as shown is not clearly permitted development.
1) The use of internal spaces are not stated — the building could easily be a studio flat and
hence a new dwelling.
2) The external height is not shown — external elevations and sections are needed to show the
EXTERNAL ht.
(Not more than 2.5 to top of boundary wall)

For the sake of neighbours and the Conservation Area it would be more considerate to show and
name the materials of the external walls.

David Castle
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